
From: Michael Jones mdj@phys.hawaii.edu
Subject: physics demos at SOEST Open House on 20-21 Oct.

Date: October 11, 2017 at 9:51 AM
To: aapthawaii-l@lists.hawaii.edu

There will be a room of physics demos in POST 601 at the SOEST
Open House on 20-21 Oct.  For details, see
 https://www.soest.hawaii.edu/soestwp/2017-soest-open-house
There will be dozens of other events as well.

For those of you wondering about the annual Physics & Astronomy
Open House, it will be in the afternoon on Sunday 5 Nov.  A more
detailed announcement will be sent soon.


